Board of Public Works
City of Madison

Regarding Monroe Street Assessment- 2018

In reviewing the published schedule of assessments, the residents of
Monroe Commons, 1802 Monroe St., note that the city parking lot at
1701 Monroe St., Wingra Lot, has an assessed amount listed,
$19,180. However, the city parking lot at 1802 Monroe St., Monroe
Commons Parking, is assessed $0.00. We at Monroe Commons
believe that the city parking lot at 1802 Monroe St. should share in the
assessment for the improvements to Monroe St. on the north side
between Spooner and Harrison Streets, proportionately with Monroe
Commons and with Trader Joe’s.

Thank you for your consideration,

John P. McCullough MD

President, Board of Directors

Monroe Commons Condominium Association
Email mccullough294 @att.net




